
Van Helsing 5 
 FILMING NOTIFICATION LETTER   

September 3, 2020

Dear Neighbours of ACT Centre & Memorial Peace Park

Please take a moment to read this notice about filming the TV series  “Van Helsing” at the ACT 
Centre,11944 Haney Place and Memorial Peace Park on Tuesday, September 8, 2020.  Hels-
ing S5 Productions Inc. would like to provide some information that will help you prepare for our 
arrival and anticipate how our activity may impact your daily routine.

Again, with Covid 19 remaining a concern for all of us, we’d like to stress that our production 
practices strict health and safety guidelines everywhere we work. These guidelines are in com-
pliance with WorkSafeBC’s Health and Safety protocols developed for the Motion Picture Indus-
try.

The following is an outline of our upcoming filming dates, times, locations, and significant action:

Tuesday, September 8th
7:00am – 9:00am: Work trucks and crew begin to arrive and park on site.
9:00am – 4:30pm: Filming interior scenes in the ACT Centre.
4:30pm – 9:00pm: Filming exterior scenes in Memorial Peace Park.
9:00pm – 10:000m Crew will secure gear and quietly leave the area.

Our work inside the ACT Centre will consist of basic dialogue scenes. In the park we have several 
dialogue scenes in and around the bandstand and at the Southeast corner of the park. We also have 
one scenes of a van driving along Haney Place. Ridge Meadows RCMP will be with us to conduct 
short traffic stoppages along Haney Place as we film these exterior scenes. Our work will also in-
clude the use of a generator and various lighting positions. Particularly to facilitate our limited 
night filming.

To minimize disruption to your neighbourhood, crew cars and non essential film vehicles will be 
parked off site in a private parking lot. However, to accommodate our support trucks and for conti-
nuity, The City of Maple Ridge will permit our production to park as follows;

Tuesday, September 8th @ 7:00am until 10:00pm.
South side of Dewdney Trunk Road from 224th to Edge Street.

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding our filming activity, please do not hesitate 
to contact me at 604 395-1135. While we are in the area, you may ask to speak with Carissa 
Roseborough, our Assistant Location Manager who will be on set. Information regarding filming 
in the City of Maple Ridge is available through the City of Maple Ridge website.  Information 
about filming throughout British Columbia is available through Creative BC at 604-736-7997 or 
by visiting their website at www.creativebc.com.

Thank you for your patience and continued support of the BC Film & Television industry.

Sincerely,

Dan Carr
Location Manager
Helsing S5 Productions Inc.

https://www.mapleridge.ca/1350/Forms
http://www.creativebc.com

